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                              Christmas Wishes 
 

Warm wishes for a wonderful Christmas Seasoné..I wish you 

and your families many blessings at Christmas and Joy, Happi-

ness and Health in the New Year ahead. 
 

SAL PICCININNI 

SCHOOL TRUSTEE 

¢w¦{¢99{ нлмо ς нлмп  

²ŀǊŘǎ 
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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We often hear the expression, ñCharity begins at home.ò How easy it is to be charitable 

with our loved ones. Christôs challenge to us is to extend charity beyond our homes. As 

we enter the season of Advent, preparing our heart for the birth of Jesus, we will strive to 

live the virtue of charity through our thoughts, words and the deeds.  

The season of Advent begins on Sunday, November 30, and is a tremendously important 

part of the Catholic Church year.  The first Sunday of Advent marks the start of the liturgi-

cal year and, of course, leads up to Christmas Day.  

As we prepare our hearts and minds to welcome our newborn King, let us always remem-

ber to give thanks for the many gifts with which we have been blessed.  December is a 

month of celebration and prayer.  Jesus reminds us that it is in giving and sharing that we 

truly receive. 

We have several events planned in our school to celebrate the Advent Season, our St. 

Fidelis parents are always welcome to attend. Our schoolôs Advent Mass will take place 

on December 12th, beginning at 9:45am at St. Fidelis Parish Church. Our Pre-Primary 

Christmas Concert, featuring our Kindergarten students, will take place on Tuesday, De-

cember 9th, in the school gym. On Wednesday, December 11th, our Grades 1-5 students 

will be presenting in our schoolôs Primary/Junior Christmas Concert at Don Bosco Catho-

lic High School. Please see upcoming flyers for further information in regards to these 

events. 

The entire staff at St. Fidelis School, wishes our students and their families a Holy 

and Blessed Christmas and a Happy New Year filled with renewed hope and peace.  

May the spirit of Christmas bring peace to the hearts of everyone! 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael A. Caccamo                  Mrs. Raffaela Gallo  

Principal                                            Vice Principal                               



Novemberõs Students of 

the Month   
 

CONGRATULATIONS to the following stu-

dents. They displayed the Virtue of  

Peacemaking for the month of November. 

         S t .  f i d e l i s  s c h o o l            S t .  f i d e l i s  s c h o o l   

Charity  Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǎƘƻǿƴ ƛƴ Ƴŀƴȅ ǿŀȅǎΦ  

IŜǊŜ ŀǊŜ ŦƻǳǊ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜǎΥ 

V We should always remember those less fortunate than us, espe-

cially in a season filled with giving 

V If we expect other people to do charitable acts towards us, we 

must first remember to show generosity towards others  

V Charity starts from the home and moves forward in all that you 

do 

V ƭŜǘ ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ŎǊŜŀǘŜ /ƘŀǊƛǘȅ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ŀŎǝƻƴǎΦ 

TCDSB Faith and Character Development Monthly Themes 

                               Virtues of the Month

 

{ŜǇǘŜƳōŜǊ IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭƛǘȅ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ [ƻǾŜ 

hŎǘƻōŜǊ DǊŀǝǘǳŘŜ aŀǊŎƘ CƻǊƎƛǾŜƴŜǎǎ 

bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ tŜŀŎŜƳŀƪƛƴƎ !ǇǊƛƭ WǳǎǝŎŜ 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ /ƘŀǊƛǘȅ aŀȅ /ƻƳǇŀǎǎƛƻƴ 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ /ƻǳǊŀƎŜ WǳƴŜ CŀƛǘƘŦǳƭƴŜǎǎ 

The Virtue for the month of December is:  

Charity  

άLǘ ƛǎ ƳƻǊŜ ōƭŜǎǎŜŘ ǘƻ ƎƛǾŜ ǘƘŀƴ ǘƻ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜΦέ ό!Ŏǘǎ нлΥорύ  

aǎΦ aƻǊŜƛǊŀ WYκ{Y Wǳƭƛŀ aκCǊŀƴŎŜǎŎƻ { 

aǎΦ 5ƛaŀǊǝƴƻ WYκ{Y Ariana G 

aǎΦ .ǊŀƎŀκaǎΦ 5ǳǊŀƴǘŜ WYκ{Y aŀǊŎƻ a 

aǎΦ /ŀǊǳǎƻ-.ǳǩƎƛŜƎ {Yκм !ƭƛƧŀƴŘǊƻ Lǎŀ {κ!ƳŀƴŘŀ ¢ 

aǎΦ ±ƻƳŜǊƻ м !ƴǘƘƻƴȅ 5κ!ƭŜȄŀƴŘǊŀ a 

aǎΦ DŜƴƻǾŀ м !ƳŀŘŜƻ wκhƭƛǾƛŀ { 

aǎΦ CŀōǊƛǎ м DŀōǊƛŜƭ {κ5ƛ!ƴƴŀ [ 

aǎΦ aŜƴŜƎƻƴ н DŜƳƳŀ { 

aǎΦ .ƻǎǎƛƻ н aƛŎƘŀŜƭ [ 

aǎΦ 5ƛ bƛȊƛƻ н aŀǎǎƛƳƻ D-{ 

aǎΦ ½ŜǇǇƛŜǊƛ о !Ŧƻƴǎƻ wκ{ŀƳŀƴǘƘŀ 9 

aǎΦ tƛƎƴŀǘŀǊƛ о aŀƪŀȅƭŀ { κ !ƴŘǊŜ C 

aǎΦ tǊƛƳƛŜǊ о Wǳƭƛŀƴ ! 

aǎΦ tǳƎƭƛŜǎŜ п wȅŀƴ t 

aǎΦ !ƴŘƛƴƻ п /ŜǎŀǊ DκbƛŎƻƭŜ a 

aǎΦ aǳȊȊŀǩ пκр LǎŀōŜƭƭŀ ½ 

aǎΦ aŀǊƛƴƻ р [ǳŎŀ a 

aǎΦ /Ŝƭƭƛ р DŀōǊƛŜƭƭŀ w 

aǎΦ 5ƻŘŀǊƻ с hƭƛǾƛŀ { 

aǎΦ vǳŜǊƛƴ с 5ŀƴƛŜƭƭŜ a κ [ǳŎŀ / 

aǎΦ wŜƛǎ т /ŀǊƻƭƛƴŀ ¢ 

aǎΦ 5Ŝ/ŀǊƭƻ т 5ȅƭŀƴ 5 

aǊΦ wǳƎƎŜǊƛ у 5ŀƴƛŜƭ . 

aǎΦ .ǳǊŜƭƭŀ у LǎŀōŜƭƭŀ a 

IŜǊƛǘŀƎŜ [ŀƴƎǳŀƎŜ   tŜǘŜǊ .κ WŀƴŜƭƭŜ W 



         S t .  f i d e l i s  s c h o o l            S t .  f i d e l i s  s c h o o l   

ANAPHYLAXIS ALERT  

 Allergen-Aware Environment 

Please take special note that we have children 

in our school who have a very serious, life-

threatening allergy to tree nuts, peanuts, all 
nut/peanut products, all seafood products, called Ana-

phylaxis. We are notifying all parents that students should 

not bring any nuts, peanuts, peanut butter or any food 

containing nuts or peanut products such as peanut oil, 

sesame seeds, etc., as well as any seafood 

products to school.  

We ask that you DO NOT bring any personal 

baking or other treats to the school to share 

with the class. This is important to ensure the 

safety and welfare of these children.      

{/Ihh[ Ih¦w{ 

DŜƴŜǊŀƭ 9ƴǘǊȅΥ уΥолŀƳ  

aƻǊƴƛƴƎ {Ŝǎǎƛƻƴ уΥолŀƳ ς ммΥмрŀƳ  

aƻǊƴƛƴƎ wŜŎŜǎǎΥ млΥмнŀƳ ς млΥнтŀƳ 

[ǳƴŎƘΥ ммΥмрŀƳ ς мнΥмрǇƳ 

!ƊŜǊƴƻƻƴ {ŜǎǎƛƻƴΥ мнΥмрǇƳ ς оΥолǇƳ  

!ƊŜǊƴƻƻƴ wŜŎŜǎǎΥ мΥплǇƳ ς мΥррǇƳ 

DŜƴŜǊŀƭ 5ƛǎƳƛǎǎŀƭΥ оΥолǇƳ  

LUNCHTIME RULES AND  

LUNCH PROGRAMS 

To further ensure student safety, students will not 

be permitted to leave school property to pur-

chase a lunch at a neighborhood food estab-

lishment unless they are signed out and ac-

companied by the parent or guardian of the child, or an 

authorized adult.  The responsible adult must have previ-

ous written consent from the parent, a record of which must be 

on file in the school office.  

Children are encouraged to eat lunch at home. Children going 

home for lunch should leave the school no later than 11:15am 

and return to the school yard no later than 12:15pm. 

If your child eats lunch at school, please ensure that he/she 

brings a lunch to school every day. We ask that lunches not be 

brought to school for the students.  For those odd times when 

students do forget their lunches, we ask that lunches brought in 

be clearly marked and left on the lunch table outside the main 

office by 11:15.   Students can pick up their lunch during the 

lunch period.  Parents/Guardians will not be permitted to drop 

off lunches in the classrooms, nor will students be permitted to 

pick up their lunches during class time.  This is to minimize dis-

ruption during important instructional time in the classroom.   

{ŎƘƻƻƭ ¸ŜŀǊ /ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ нлмп-нлмр 

 bǳƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ Řŀȅǎ - мфп 

Number of Professional Activity Days - с 

Labour Day - September 1, 2014 

First Instructional Day - September 2, 2014 

Thanksgiving Day - October 13, 2014 

Parent-teacher interviews- Nov. 14, 2014, Jan. 23, 2015 

Faith Development- December 5, 2014 

Christmas Break - December 22, 2014 ï January 2, 2015 

PA Day- February 13, 2015 

Family Day - February 16, 2015 

Mid-Winter Break - March 16ï20, 2015 

Good Friday - April 3, 2015 

Easter Monday - April 6, 2014 

Victoria Day - May 8, 2015 

PA Day- June 5, 2015 

Last day of classes for elementary students - June 25, 2015  

PA Day- June 26, 2015 

                MEDICATION 

Principals, teachers and support staff of the TCDSB 

are not permitted to administer any type of prescription medica-

tion during the school day, unless we have written, authorization 

signed by you the parent, and the prescribing physician.  The 

forms to dispense any medication must be updated on a regular 

basis and are available from the school principal. Please be ad-

vised that staff in TCDSB schools will not dispense non-

prescription medications to students. Students who require an 

Epi-Pen must have 2 Epi-Pens at school. One to be kept in the 

office and one to be kept with the student at all times. Students 

that require ñpuffersò should have one at school and at home.  All 

medications will be stored in the main office. Please notify the 

school if your child suffers from any type of allergy.  

Pediculosis  

Pediculosis, also known as lice, is a 
common, but pesky problem in schools 

and among children.   Parents are en-

couraged to check scalp regularly and to use preventa-

tive measures to ensure that their child(ren) do not con-

tact lice:for example, children should not share caps or 

hats, combs and brushes, or other hair accessories. It is 

recommended that long hair is either braided or pulled 



SAFE ARRIVAL PROGRAM -  

STUDENT ILLNESS OR ABSENTEEISM 

If your child is to be absent from school for any 

reason, please telephone the school to inform the secretary 

before 8:30am of the day of absence.  (We also have a 

voicemail box for your convenience to call at any time to 

leave a message.)  This will reassure the school that your 

child is safe. If a child is absent, then we will call home if 

we have not been notified.  When a student returns to school 

after an absence, he or she must bring a signed and dated paren-

tal or medical note to explain the reason. 

If you are picking up your child early, please send a note to 

your childôs teacher.  Please be sure to report to the office 

to sign them out.  If you are returning before the end of the 

day, please sign your child back in at the office.  

If children are not feeling well, please give them an oppor-

tunity to recuperate at home. It is assumed that if children 

are well enough to be at school, they are also well enough 

to take part in recess. Children need time to get some fresh 

air and stretch their muscles. If they are dressed properly, 

they will be able to do this in comfort, even on our cold 

Canadian winter days. 

Also, please ensure we have a current emergency number 

where you can be contacted.  

         S t .  f i d e l i s  s c h o o l            S t .  f i d e l i s  s c h o o l   

      INCLEMENT WEATHER 

On days when the weather is inclement the 

students may be permitted to enter the 

building at 8:15am. On such days, the re-

cess periods may be indoor and those students who stay for 

lunch will be supervised in the building.  Weather conditions 

must be particularly severe, cold weather alone does not 

warrant an early entry into the building or indoor recess peri-

ods.  Those decisions will be made accordingly.  It is im-

portant for children, particularly the younger children in the 

primary grades, to come to school dressed properly for the 

weather.  

A reminder to everyone that students who are well enough to 

be at school are well enough to go out for recess. We do not 

have personnel to supervise students who wish to stay in for 

recess due to illness. If they are too ill to go out for recess, 

then they should be home for the day. This will allow for 

quicker recovery and less teaching and learning time lost to 

illness.  

  SCHOOL BUSES 

Please note that if your child is registered 

to ride the school bus, he or she must ride 

the school bus and not take the liberty to 

walk home on any given day.   All stu-

dents on buses must ride the buses 

to and from school every day.   

REPORTING OF CANCELLATIONS OR CLOSURES  

DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER 

Cancellation of school bus transportation or school closures due to 

inclement weather will be reported through the following vehicles:  

§ News releases to all media outlets in Toronto (Note: alt-

hough the news release is provided to the media outlets, 

there is no guarantee that all television and radio stations 

will broadcast the information in a timely fashion.)  

§ Communications will endeavour to send an email to every-

one on the TCDSB email exchange to advise them of any 

cancellations or closures.  

§ Communications will also send out the information elec-

tronically to E-News subscribers (Note: If you do not al-

ready subscribe to E-News, but wish to do so, please visit 

our website at www.tcdsb.org and click on the E-News icon 

on the top right hand side of the homepage).  

§ Updates will also be posted on the Boardôs 24-hour infor-

mation line, 416-222-8282, extension 2873.  

§ The information will also be posted on the Boardôs website 

at www.tcdsb.org or www.tcdsb.org/weather.htm.  

§ The Transportation Department will post this infor-

mation on its website at: 

http://www.schoolbus.to/c_home.asp  

Appropriate Winter Clothing  

All students are expected to dress appropriately 

for the weather conditions. We ask that students 

keep an additional pair of shoes at school for 

indoor purposes. For safety reasons, students 

should be wearing boots or outdoor footwear in 

the winter and running shoes indoors. 

Conditions warranting indoor recesses 

Children need an opportunity to get exercise and free play time 

outdoors; however, weather conditions sometimes warrant that 

indoor recesses, lunch periods and pre-entry periods be consid-

ered necessary for student and staff safety.  Rain, thunderstorms, 

lightning, hail, extreme winds and extreme cold. 

Cold weather: when temperature and/or wind-chill 

factor indicates -18C or lower, children will remain 

indoors due to risk of frostnip and frostbite. 

http://www.tcdsb.org
http://www.tcdsb.org/
http://www.tcdsb.org/weather.htm
http://www.schoolbus.to/c_home.asp


         S t .  f i d e l i s  s c h o o l            S t .  f i d e l i s  s c h o o l   

 

 

 

 

 

5ŜŀǊ tŀǊŜƴǘǎκDǳŀǊŘƛŀƴǎΤ 

 

YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ wŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜƎƛƴ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ 9ƭŜƳŜƴǘŀǊȅ 
{ŎƘƻƻƭǎ ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ уΣ нлмр ŀǘ млΥлл ŀΦƳΦ 

tŀǊŜƴǘǎκƎǳŀǊŘƛŀƴǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ōƻǊƴ ƛƴ нлмм ƻǊ ŜŀǊƭƛŜǊ 
ŀƴŘ ǿƘƻ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŜƴǊƻƭƭƛƴƎ ƛƴ YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴΣ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƻǇπ
ǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ŀǇǇƭȅ ƻƴ-ƭƛƴŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ά{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ hƴ-ƭƛƴŜ !Řπ
Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ wŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴέ ǇƭŀǜƻǊƳ ƪƴƻǿƴ ŀǎ {ΦhΦ!ΦwΦ ŀƴŘ 
ŦƻǳƴŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ŦƻƭƭƻǿƛƴƎ ƭƛƴƪΥ ƘǧǇΥκκǎƻŀǊΦǘŎŘǎōΦƻǊƎ  

tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ŀƴ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǊŜƎƛǎπ
ǘǊŀǝƻƴ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƴǾŜƴƛŜƴŎŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƻǿƴ ƘƻƳŜΣ ǘƘŜ 
ƻŶŎŜΣ ŀ ǇǳōƭƛŎ ƭƛōǊŀǊȅΣ ƻǊ ŀƴȅǿƘŜǊŜ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ƛƴǘŜǊƴŜǘ ŀŎπ
ŎŜǎǎΣ нп ƘƻǳǊǎ ŀ ŘŀȅΦ  ¢ƘŜ ƻƴ-ƭƛƴŜ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ ŀƭǎƻ ƻũŜǊǎ 
ŀŎŎŜǎǎ ǘƻ ǘǊŀƴǎƭŀǝƻƴǎ ƛƴ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ ƭŀƴƎǳŀƎŜǎ ǿƛǘƘ ōǳƛƭǘ-ƛƴ 
ƘŜƭǇ ŦǳƴŎǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ ŦŜŀǘǳǊŜǎΦ  

!ǎ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎΣ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎǘŀũ ǿƛƭƭ ƳŜŜǘ 
ǿƛǘƘ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΦ  ¢ƘŜǎŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎ Ƴŀȅ ōŜ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ 
ŜƭŜŎǘǊƻƴƛŎ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ ƻǊ ƛƴ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ  5ǳǊƛƴƎ 
ǘƘŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΣ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǎǘŀũ ǿƛƭƭ ǾŜǊƛŦȅ ǘƘŜ ƻǊƛƎƛƴŀƭ ŘƻŎǳƳŜƴπ
ǘŀǝƻƴ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǊŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ Ŏƻƴǎƛǎǘǎ ƻŦ ŀ .ŀǇǝǎπ
Ƴŀƭ /ŜǊǝŬŎŀǘŜΣ .ƛǊǘƘ /ŜǊǝŬŎŀǘŜ ŀƴŘκƻǊ tŀǎǎǇƻǊǘΣ LƳƳǳƴπ
ƛȊŀǝƻƴ ǊŜŎƻǊŘΣ ǇǊƻƻŦ ƻŦ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴŎŜ ŀƴŘ !ǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ 5ƛπ
ǊŜŎǝƻƴ ƻŦ {ŎƘƻƻƭ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘΦ  

!ǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƛƴ ƎǊŀŘŜǎ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ Yƛƴπ
ŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ Ŏŀƴ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜ ŘƻƴŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ {ΦhΦ!ΦwΦ ŀǇǇƭƛŎŀπ
ǝƻƴΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴȅ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎκ
ƎǳŀǊŘƛŀƴǎ ǿƛǘƘ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƎŜŘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ 

!ǎ ƛƴ ǇǊŜǾƛƻǳǎ ȅŜŀǊǎΣ ŀƴ ŜȄǘŜƴǎƛǾŜ ǇǊƻƳƻǝƻƴŀƭ ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴ 
ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƭŀǳƴŎƘŜŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ /ƛǘȅ ƻŦ ¢ƻǊƻƴǘƻΣ ǿƛǘƘ 
ǇŀƛŘ ŀŘǾŜǊǝǎŜƳŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƻŎŀƭ ƳŜŘƛŀΣ ǇƻǎǘŜǊǎ ƛƴ ǇǳōƭƛŎ 
ŎŜƴǘŜǊǎΣ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ ōƻŀǊŘ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŀƴŘ ƻƴ Ǿƛƴȅƭ ōŀƴƴŜǊǎ 
ŦƻǊ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅ ƻƴ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǇǊƻǇŜǊǘȅΦ 

CƻǊ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻŶŎŜ 
ŀǘ пмс-офо-роруΦ  CƻǊ ƎŜƴŜǊŀƭ ƛƴǉǳƛǊŜǎ ƻǊ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ƛƴŦƻǊπ
Ƴŀǝƻƴ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ пмс-ннн-унун ŜȄǘŜƴǎƛƻƴ ромп ƻǊ 
Ǿƛǎƛǘ ƻǳǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŀǘ ǿǿǿΦǘŎŘǎōΦƻǊƎ  

 
 

PARKING 

A reminder to all that the school parking lot is for staff only. 

Please do not use it for parking, as we do not have enough spots 

for staff. There is absolutely NO PARKING in the handicap space 

at the front of the school. The fine is substantial and we need to 

have the space clear for the appropriate users that need it over the 

course of the day.  

Please observe and respect the ñinò and ñoutò flow in the schoolôs 

Kiss Nô Ride Loop.  A reminder to all that there is absolutely no 

parking permitted on Bannerman Street. Everyone is encouraged 

to either walk to school, carpool, use the Kiss Nô Ride in the 

school parking lot, or to park on Grovedale St. or Rustic Rd. and 

walk to school.  Police and Parking Enforcement have assured us 

that Bannerman will be closely monitored for proper use. 
 

Kiss Nô Ride Program 

Parents who drive their children to school are encouraged to use 

our Kiss Nô Ride program. Volunteers tirelessly show up every 

morning and evening to ensure that our students are dropped off 

and placed safely into their parentôs vehicle.  

The continued success of this program also depends upon the co-

operation of the whole St.Fidelis Community.  
 

Please follow the rules of the Kiss Nô Ride Program and the direc-

tions of our volunteers in order to continue a safe arrival and de-

parture for all our students. Also, please be reminded that the Kiss   

nô Ride designated parking spaces are reserved for our volunteer 

parents only. Thank you to all! 

 

IN DO OR AN D  

 O UT DOO R S HO ES 
 

We remind all students from grades JK/

SK-8 to have indoor and  outdoor  

each day!  

 

Full-Day Kindergarten Registration   

for September 2015 
 

The Toronto Catholic District School Board invites families with 

children born in 2011, to register for Kindergarten beginning 

Wednesday, January 8th, 2015.   

By appointment only, St. Fidelis School will hold their extended 

registration hours on  Tuesday, January 13th, 2015, from 4:30pm 

- 7:30pm. 
 

New for 2015: parents please complete the application via the 

Boardôs new Online Application Website: http://

soar.tcdsb.org. This online application begins the process, but 
Registration can only be confirmed by the school with a in-school 

appointment that is made on-line. 

 

 

http://soar.tcdsb.org
http://www.tcdsb.org
http://soar.tcdsb.org
http://soar.tcdsb.org
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wŜǇƻǊǝƴƎ ƻŦ ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŀǝƻƴǎ ƻǊ ŎƭƻǎǳǊŜǎ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ƛƴŎƭŜƳŜƴǘ 
ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ 

²ƛƴǘŜǊ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ŀǊǊƛǾŜŘ ŜŀǊƭȅ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŀƴȅ 
ŎŀƴŎŜƭƭŀǝƻƴǎ ƻǊ ŎƭƻǎǳǊŜǎ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ƛƴŎƭŜƳŜƴǘ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǊŜπ
ǇƻǊǘŜŘ ōŜŦƻǊŜ т ŀΦƳΦ .Ŝǎǘ ǇƭŀŎŜ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŦƻ ǉǳƛŎƪƭȅ ƛǎ 
ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ¢ǿƛǧŜǊ Ϫ¢/5{. όǇƭŜŀǎŜ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ǳǎύΣ ǘƘŜ ōƻŀǊŘΩǎ ǿŜōπ
ǎƛǘŜ ǿǿǿΦǘŎŘǎōΦƻǊƎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ нп-ƘƻǳǊ ǘŜƭŜǇƘƻƴŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ƭƛƴŜ 
пмс-ннн-унун ŜȄǘΦ нутоΦ 

 

tƻƭƛŎȅ /ƻƴǎǳƭǘŀǝƻƴ 

¢ƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘ ƛƴǾƛǘŜǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǎǘŀũ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƛƴ ŀ 
ǊŜǾƛŜǿ ƻŦ ŘǊŀƊ ǇƻƭƛŎƛŜǎΦ ¸ƻǳǊ ƛƴǇǳǘ ƛǎ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ Ŧƻƭπ
ƭƻǿƛƴƎ ǇƻƭƛŎƛŜǎΥ 

¶ 5ǊŀƊ tƻƭƛŎȅ ŦƻǊ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ !ŘǾƛǎƻǊȅ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭǎ ό/{!/ǎύ 

5ǊŀƊ tƻƭƛŎȅ ƻƴ {ŜŎƻƴŘŀǊȅ {ŎƘƻƻƭ !ŘƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ tƭŀŎŜƳŜƴǘ 

5Ŝǘŀƛƭǎ ŀǊŜ ǇƻǎǘŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ōƻŀǊŘΩǎ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜΥ ƘǧǇΥκκ
ǿǿǿΦǘŎŘǎōΦƻǊƎκƴŜǿǎκƻǘƘŜǊƴŜǿǎκнлмпκǇŀƎŜǎκŎƻƴǎǳƭǘŀǝƻƴ-
ŎǎŀŎ-ŀƴŘ-ŀŘƳƛǎǎƛƻƴǎ-ǇƻƭƛŎƛŜǎΦŀǎǇȄ  

²Ŝ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƘŜŀǊƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ȅƻǳΦ 

 

IƛƎƘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ wŜƳƛƴŘŜŘ !ōƻǳǘ !ǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜǎ 

¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ !ǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ ƛǎ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мпǘƘ ƘǧǇΥκκ
ǿǿǿΦƻǳŀŎΦƻƴΦŎŀκŘŜŀŘƭƛƴŜǎκ 

/ƻƭƭŜƎŜ !ǇǇƭƛŎŀǝƻƴ 5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ ƛǎ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ мǎǘ ƘǧǇΥκκ
ǿǿǿΦƻƴǘŀǊƛƻŎƻƭƭŜƎŜǎΦŎŀκŀǇǇƭȅκƛƳǇƻǊǘŀƴǘ-ŘŀǘŜǎ 

 

bƻƳƛƴŀǝƻƴǎ hǇŜƴ ŦƻǊ ¢/5{. !ƭǳƳƴƛ ŀƴŘ aŜǊƛǘ !ǿŀǊŘǎΥ  

5ŜŀŘƭƛƴŜ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мсΣ нлмр 

5ƻ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿ ŀ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǿƘƻ ƛǎ ŀ ǿƛǘƴŜǎǎ ǘƻ 
ǘƘŜ ƎƻǎǇŜƭ ǾŀƭǳŜǎ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ ŦŀƛǘƘ ŀƴŘ ǿƘƻ ƛǎ ǘǊŀƴǎŦƻǊƳƛƴƎ 
ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ŦŀƛǘƘΣ ƛƴƴƻǾŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ŀŎǝƻƴΚ bƻƳƛƴŀǘŜ ǘƘŜƳ 
ŦƻǊ ŀƴ ŀǿŀǊŘΥ  ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦǘŎŘǎōΦƻǊƎκ.ƻŀǊŘκ
bǳǊǘǳǊƛƴƎhǳǊ/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ/ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅκ/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ²ŜŜƪκ
tŀƎŜǎκ!ǿŀǊŘǎbƛƎƘǘΦŀǎǇȄ 

 

/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ {ŎƘƻƻƭ !ŘǾƛǎƻǊȅ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭǎ LƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ¢ǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ {Ŝǎǎƛƻƴ 

Dƻŀƭ {ŜǩƴƎΣ aǳƭǝ-¸ŜŀǊ tƭŀƴǎΣ aŀƪƛƴƎ aŜŜǝƴƎǎ aŀǧŜǊ 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ оΣ нлмпΣ т-ф ǇΦƳΦ 

/ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ 9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴ /ŜƴǘǊŜΣ ул {ƘŜǇǇŀǊŘ !ǾŜƴǳŜ 9ŀǎǘ  

5Ŝǘŀƛƭǎ ƘŜǊŜΥ /{!/ - 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ƅȅŜǊΦǇŘŦ 

 

hǘƘŜǊ 5ŀǘŜǎ ǘƻ bƻǘŜΥ 

 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ оǊŘτLƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ 5ŀȅ ƻŦ tŜǊǎƻƴǎ ǿƛǘƘ 5ƛǎŀōƛƭƛπ

ǝŜǎ ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦǘŎŘǎōΦƻǊƎκbŜǿǎκƻǘƘŜǊƴŜǿǎκнлмпκtŀƎŜǎκ

LƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ-5ŀȅ-ƻŦ-tŜǊǎƻƴǎ-ǿƛǘƘ-5ƛǎŀōƛƭƛǝŜǎΦŀǎǇȄ  

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ рǘƘτ.ƻŀǊŘ-ǿƛŘŜ tǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭ !ŎǝǾƛǘȅ 5ŀȅ όƴƻ 

ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎύ 

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ млǘƘτLƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ IǳƳŀƴ wƛƎƘǘǎ 5ŀȅ ƘǧǇΥκκ

ǿǿǿΦǘŎŘǎōΦƻǊƎκbŜǿǎκƻǘƘŜǊƴŜǿǎκнлмпκtŀƎŜǎκIǳƳŀƴ-

wƛƎƘǘǎ-5ŀȅΦŀǎǇȄ  

5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ ннƴŘ ǘƻ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нƴŘτ/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ .ǊŜŀƪ 

WŀƴǳŀǊȅ мǎǘτLƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ 5ŀȅ ƻŦ tŜŀŎŜ-ά{ƭŀǾŜǎ ƴƻ ƳƻǊŜΣ 

ōǳǘ ōǊƻǘƘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǎƛǎǘŜǊǎέ ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦǘŎŘǎōΦƻǊƎκbŜǿǎκ

ƻǘƘŜǊƴŜǿǎκнлмрκtŀƎŜǎκLƴǘŜǊƴŀǝƻƴŀƭ-5ŀȅ-ƻŦ-tŜŀŎŜΦŀǎǇȄ  

http://www.tcdsb.org
http://www.tcdsb.org/news/othernews/2014/pages/consultation-csac-and-admissions-policies.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/news/othernews/2014/pages/consultation-csac-and-admissions-policies.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/news/othernews/2014/pages/consultation-csac-and-admissions-policies.aspx
http://www.ouac.on.ca/deadlines/
http://www.ouac.on.ca/deadlines/
http://www.ontariocolleges.ca/apply/important-dates
http://www.ontariocolleges.ca/apply/important-dates
http://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/CatholicEducationWeek/Pages/AwardsNight.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/CatholicEducationWeek/Pages/AwardsNight.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/Board/NurturingOurCatholicCommunity/CatholicEducationWeek/Pages/AwardsNight.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/FORPARENTS/CSAC/NewsEvents/Documents/CSAC%20-%20December%20training%20flyer.pdf
http://www.tcdsb.org/News/othernews/2014/Pages/International-Day-of-Persons-with-Disabilities.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/News/othernews/2014/Pages/International-Day-of-Persons-with-Disabilities.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/News/othernews/2014/Pages/Human-Rights-Day.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/News/othernews/2014/Pages/Human-Rights-Day.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/News/othernews/2014/Pages/Human-Rights-Day.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/News/othernews/2015/Pages/International-Day-of-Peace.aspx
http://www.tcdsb.org/News/othernews/2015/Pages/International-Day-of-Peace.aspx



